From: Robert McNeil

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 11:12 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy < csaunder@london.ca >; Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < jbunn@London.ca >

Subject: No zoos for London please

Hi,

I am most disappointed to hear that the City is considering accommodating Reptilia coming to town, and that are possibly taking the position 'animal welfare is not a municipal issue'. This would be a very unfortunate position for a Council that literally has an Animal Welfare Committee.

Please send this matter back to staff next week for further consideration - this position is unacceptable to me and to a Compassionate City.

No zoos for London please! I give permission & request this letter to be included in the agenda for next week's council meeting.

Rob McNeil